
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Rujukan kami: UTM.J.23.00/12.16/1 
Tarikh: 21st March 2025 

 
 
En. Wang Gee Kiang 
Engineering & Technical Director 
PIC Engineering Solutions Sdn Bhd 
No. 72, Jalan Keluli AN7/AN 
Pusat Perniagaan Bukit Raja Seksyen 7 
40000, Shah Alam, Selangor 
 
 
Greetings, 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
APPRECIATION NOTE: VISIT TO THE FACULTY OF ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING (FKE),    
UTM JOHOR BAHRU 
 
With due respect, the above matter is referred to. 
 
2. We are pleased to inform you that the Faculty of Electrical Engineering, UTM Johor Bahru, 
would like to extend our highest appreciation and gratitude to Mr. Wong Gee Kiang from PIC 
Engineering Solutions Sdn Bhd for his willingness to visit our Faculty on 21st February 2025. 
 
3. We truly appreciate your presence, as well as the knowledge and experience shared during 
the session. We hope that this visit has been beneficial to both parties and can open opportunities 
for closer collaboration in the future. 
 
Once again, we sincerely thank PIC Engineering Solutions Sdn Bhd for taking the time to be with us. 
May this good relationship continue and bring benefits to all involved. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 “MALAYSIA MADANI”  
 
“BERKHIDMAT UNTUK NEGARA” 
 
 
I, who uphold trust, 

 
PROF. Ir. DR. HAZLINA BINTI SELAMAT 
Head of Department 
Control & Mechatronics Engineering Department (CMED) 
Faculty of Electrical Engineering 
Universiti Teknologi Malaysia 
Johor Bahru, Johor 
hazlina@utm.my 


